Queen’s Register of Support Providers

Importance of Confidentiality
Please remember that one of the key principles of the Code of Conduct is the importance of maintaining confidentiality when working with students with disabilities.  

1.  Support Providers are required to keep confidential all information relating to the individual students they are matched with, whether this information has come to you from the Register or from the students themselves.  This includes information about the nature of the students’ disabilities and their contact details.
2.  Support should be delivered in a discreet and private manner.  Please do not discuss one student with another even if you know that they are in the same class together or are friends.  Students are often very sensitive about their disabilities and may not want their peers to know that they have a disability, particularly when that disability is less obvious such as dyslexia or mental ill-health.

3.  In relation to the above, Note Takers should be tactful when note taking for students who do not wish their classmates to know that they have note takers.  During that first meeting with a new student, establish from the outset whether or not they are comfortable for you to sit near to or beside them in lectures and for you to acknowledge them in class.  If they are not happy with this level of familiarity and ask you to keep a distance, pre-arrange to meet with them later after class to get your Work Record signed off.
4.  Remember where you are when discussing student-related issues.  If you need to speak to someone about one of your students, please remember that voices carry, particularly in open areas such as the foyer of the Student Guidance Centre.  Lower your voice or leave the student’s name out altogether when speaking to the Help Desk staff or calling through to the Register.  If you are using your mobile ‘phone, be discreet and make the call in a quite corner, away from anyone who might inadvertently overhear your conversation.
5.  If you are asking for advice from another Support Provider or even just sharing ideas, experiences and approaches, please do not refer to your student(s), past or present, by name.
6.  Support Providers should only breach confidentiality if they are at any point concerned about the welfare or well-being of any student they are working with, in particular if the student appears to be at risk to themselves or others.  Any such concerns should be highlighted to Queen’s Register of Support Providers at the earliest possible stage.  There are a number of sources of support for students both within and outside of the University.  Please see the ‘Sources of Support for Students in Distress’ guidelines on the web site for further information and contact details.

Queries

If you have any further queries, please either see our web site for a range of guidance documents and other information or contact Queen’s Register of Support Providers at:

Queen’s Register of Support Providers

Disability Services

Student Guidance Centre

Queen’s University

Belfast, BT7 1NN

Tel: 028 90 972727
Email: supportprovider@qub.ac.uk
Web: www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/disability/SupportProviders/ 

